
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
March 6, 2017 

9:45 P.M. 
 

POLICE SEEK HELP LOCATING CRITICAL MISSING PERSON 
 

 
 

 

The Greenbelt Police Department is seeking assistance in locating critical missing person 
James David Lewis (pictured above). Mr. Lewis, 57, was last seen March 5th at 
approximately 1:50 P.M. at the Dollar Tree store in the 7500 block of Greenbelt Road. He is 
described as a white male, 5’11”, 300 pounds, with blue eyes and brown hair. Mr. Lewis 
suffers from schizophrenia and seizures. He was last seen wearing a white t shirt, black 
and white sweat pants and black slip on shoes. Further investigation revealed that Mr. 
Lewis checked himself into Doctor’s Community Hospital the same day at 5:09 P.M., but 
checked himself out shortly afterwards and is still out as missing. Anyone with information 
is asked to contact the Greenbelt Police Department at 301-474-7200.  
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